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December 7, 2011 

 
 
The Franklin Public Library Interior Space Planning Committee met Wednesday, December 7, 
2011, in the Sievert Conference Room. 
 
All members were present (Dave Adam, Scott Thinnes, John Michlig, Maria Imp, Louise Weber 
and Barbara Roark) Chair D. Adam called the meeting to order at 6:04 p.m. 
 
Minutes:  S. Thinnes moved to approve the minutes of November 16, 2011.  J. Michlig 
seconded.  The motion carried 
 
The Library survey results were shared with the committee and discussion ensued. Overall 
results are that people are pleased with the library.  Some highlights were:  outdoor seating, noise 
level, more space for children and young adults and study/meeting space. 
 
S. Thinnes said he could probably get the ability of using CAD drawings for Eppstein Uhen 
Architects to help with interior space layout. 
 
It was suggested that meeting, individuals come back with aspects most important to the library 
and how they might envision the space. 
 
Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 7:50 p.m. 
 
NEXT MEETING DATE:  Wednesday, January 25, 2012 - 6:00 p.m. 
 
  
 


